
Petaluma Police Department Bike Donation Project 
(RE)CYCLING WHEELS 

BACK INTO THE COMMUNITY

We clean, fix and deliver  “unclaimed” stolen bikes to non-profit 
organizations in Sonoma County that serve youth and low-income 

citizens. So far, we have donated over 36 bikes to 
Petaluma People’s Services, Mentor Me Petaluma 

and The Children’s Village. COTS and Sonoma 
Advocates for Youth are scheduled to receive 
bikes in the upcoming months. Our goal is to 

recycle these bikes to enrich the lives of 
citizens who can benefit most.

To make a contribution or learn more about 
our bike donation program, please contact 
Jennifer Pritchard, Volunteer Coordinator  

Petaluma Police Department at 
707-778-4458 or via email at 

jpritchard@ci.petaluma.ca.us. 

www.cityofpetaluma.net/police


